
You’re invited to a Coaldale School 
Facilities Planning Followup Meeting

7-8:30 p.m., May 8, 2017
at Kate Andrews High School

2112 21 Street, Coaldale

Palliser Regional Schools invites you to 
attend a meeting to followup on discussions 
arising from the Jan. 31, 2017 open house 
on Coaldale School Facilities Planning. 

No decisions have been made affecting 
grade configurations or programs. Changes 
to address space needs are anticipated for 
the 2018-2019 school year.

Palliser will provide information related to 
questions or recommendations shared by 
the public following the Jan. 31 meeting.

This meeting is open to all served by or 
interested in Palliser’s schools in Coaldale 
and Sunnyside.

Light refreshments will be provided.

Help us plan how to best meet the facility needs of Coaldale and area students now and for the next decade


